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The Fund Development Committee would like to thank the ANCS community for the 
outstanding work on pulling together the Right Brain Ball. It takes an army of volunteers to 
make it happen and it was a huge success again this year. We could not do it without the help of 
everyone! Thank you!  
 
Huge thanks to Auction Chairs Grace Burley and Britney Blackburn. Special thanks to Melissa 
Mack, Amy Damiani and Cat Jaffin who worked tireless hours to ensure the success of this 
year's event. Thank you! 
 
 2012 2011 $ Variance % Variance 
Revenues $85,588 $80,179 $5,410 7% 
Expenses $18,773 $15,417 $3,356 22% 
Net Income $66,815 $64,762 $2,054 3% 
 
 
 


